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October 25, 1966 

Mr. Kiliaen Townsend 
120 North Avenue, N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Kiliaen: 

We are enclosing City of Atlanta check in the 
amount of $67. 59 covering meal f urni bed th 
special detail of th G orgia State Patrol on 
September 6th and 7th. 

We certainly app;reciati, your a sistance and are 
particularly grateful for your not billing us for 
the room u ed by the Stat Patrol. 

With kinde t personal regard , I am 

IAJr:lp 

Enclo ure 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
M yor 




